
Neekoo Philanthropic Society is a registered not-for-profit society founded by a group of Iranian professionals in 
2012 living in Vancouver with a goal of raising funds to assist deserving post-secondary students of Iranian heritage 
in need of financial support to pursue their dreams. These students are required to be registered in an established 
British Columbia educational institution as well as able to demonstrate that they need financial assistance.

Neekoo 10th Anniversary Celebration is a fundraising event with the goal of creating a networking opportunity and 
aim of raising funds for the Neekoo Grants Program. It’s about reconnecting while making a difference.

Despite the challenges of the past year, with your help, we were able to raise $125,000, providing 27 grants for our 
students, who are most grateful for your generosity and support. Coming out of the pandemic we are now even 
more determined, committed, and driven to help more students with their educational goals to reach their ultimate 
dreams. Therefore, we invite you to join us in continuing to provide ongoing assistance to our existing Neekoo 
students as well as any new students who meet our financial support criteria.

Philanthropic Society

2022 Neekoo Sponsorship Opportunity 

Neekoo 10th Anniversary Celebration 
Sunday, May 15th, 2022 - 6:00 pm

The Polygon Gallery, North Vancouver 

To learn more about Neekoo visit www.neekoo.org

info@neekoo.org
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